
H A P P Y  T H A N K S G I V I N G ! !

R E M I N D E R  S P D J  w i l l  n o t  b e  m e e t i n g  i n  N o v e m b e r .   W e  w i l l  b e

b a c k  t o  o u r  n o r m a l  s c h e d u l e  o n  D e c e m b e r  2 2 n d

CHET  JAEGER

HONORED  IN  PISMO

Chet Jaeger, a Past President and
founding member of SPDJ, was
pictured on the front of this year's
'Jubilee by the Sea' festival program.  
Pictured with him is Pat Yankee. 
 This honor was bestowed by Basin
Street Regulars, as they celebrated
the 75th anniversary of D-Day.  Chet
and Pat are the Jazz Festival's most
famous nonagenarian musicians,
and were both awarded a framed
painting by the same artist who
created the cover for 2019 festival
program.  Congratulations to both
Chet and Pat!   

ELECT IONS  DEC  22ND

Nominations were accepted from
the floor during our last meeting,
for elected officers as follows:
 
President - Rusty Tillotson
Vice President - Mike Olson
Secretary - Marlys Sams
Treasurer - John Erickson 
Assoc Treasurer - Open
 
Elections will be held at our next
meeting, December 22, 2019.
Remember.this is your club and
the success of SPDJ is dependent
upon members getting involved
and voting for your officers

2020  DUES  SCHEDULE

Save over $50 a year by becoming a
member with discounted admission
fees to monthly SPDJ events
 
ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Single - $20 
Couple - $40 
Patrons - $200 
Student musicians/family $11 
 
MONTHLY DOOR ADMISSION:
Performing Musicians/spouse - $0
Members - $8 each 
Non-members - $15 each 
Student musician/family $5
 
We are a 501C3 organization and your
dues and donations may be tax
deductible (please consult your tax
professional)
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It is our hope that America’s most important contribution to the world of music will

continue to live on, and that today’s youth will continue to honor the work, history

and significance of Dixieland/Traditional Jazz, to today’s and tomorrow’s music.  We

will have succeeded if even one of today’s youth continues to study American

musical history, and help to preserve the importance and history of

Dixieland/Traditional jazz.

 
 

O U R  M I S S I O N

We now have an online presence !  Be sure

to sign up for our monthly email newsletter

from the website (and be sure to confirm

from your email inbox once you do), so that

you can receive information in your inbox

every month .  We will also be able to

accept debit and credit card payments at

the door , and on our website to make

things just a little bit easier for everyone !

H A V E  Y O U  V I S I T E D  O U R

N E W  W E B S I T E  Y E T ?

www .SPDJ .org
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On December 22nd, we will hold our annual Christmas Party!  CJ and Katie and friends will be
featured, and we will have potluck, so please bring something to share.  There will also be an
ugly Christmas sweater contest, so if you have one, wear it - you just might win something fun!

Chr i s tmas  Par ty ! !


